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August 24, 2015 
Pharmacy Announcement 

 

Naloxone to be Listed as Preferred on Preferred Drug List 

Senate Bill 459 (SB 459), which passed the Nevada Legislature during the 2015 general session, mandates 

Naloxone to be listed as preferred on the Nevada Medicaid Preferred Drug List (PDL) by October 1, 2015.  

Effective September 1, 2015, the Nevada Medicaid Preferred Drug List will list Naloxone injection and Evzio® 

auto-injector as preferred.   

 


